
September 2017 Meeting Minutes – Northwest Skyraiders (Control Line Model Airplane Club) 

Meeting held September 12, 2017, 7:00 PM at Denny’s at 1246 North Central Ave, Kent, WA. 

Fourteen members and one guest were present including: 

 Mike Potter – President 
 Mike Haverly – Vice-President 
 Steve Holt – Secretary/Treasurer – Absent…on assignment to Iceland and England! 
 Dave Gardner – Safety Officer 
 Rod Claus 
 Bill Darkow 
 Bob Einhaus 
 Addis Elmore 
 Ben Jones 
 Trent Marvin 
 Kris Millard 
 Bob Parker 
 Pete Peterson 
 Howard Rush 
 Bob Foster - guest 

Mike Potter called the meeting to order at 8:00 pm.  

No financial report as Steve Holt is out of town on an excused absence! 

Old Business: 

Raider Roundup / RF Stevenson Memorial Contest:  September 16-17th 

 No Carrier due to lack of interest.  Combat will be run by John Knoppi, Stunt will be run by Howard 
Rush, CD.  Chehalis Airport requested that we have fire protection on hand, due to the dry grass. 

 Howard has the Crock and money on hand! 

Ringmaster Fly-A-Thon:  October 7-8th 

 A Ringmaster event will be hosted by Dave Gardner, in keeping with the international event.  It will be 
held this year at Roegner Park in Auburn, per the flyer distributed by Dave.  So far, the weather looks 
acceptable for that weekend. 

New Business: 

Possible model building program with Auburn Airport group: 

 Mike Potter brought up the topic of a model building program with a group from Auburn Airport.  Details 
were still a bit sketchy, but it would appear to be a mentored program with model builders (US!) working 
with kids, to teach basics of building and flying…..control line topics, of course!  Mike will get more info 
from the group, on the basis that we would furnish enough mentors/teachers/advisors to do the job. 

NWSR Winter Swap Meet: Saturday, November 18th, at Denny’s in Kent 

 The Winter Swap Meet will be held in the meeting room at Denny’s, 8 am to 1 pm.  A flyer will be sent to 
all parties with details. 

Bob Einhaus noted a swap meet at Olympia Airport Olympia,, November 4th.  The link has more info: 

https://rcsouthsound.com/2017/01/08/2016-south-sound-rc-swap-meet-countdown/ 

 

Mike Potter asked for any new business and adjourned the meeting until next month.  The next meeting will 
be held on October10th (2nd Tuesday of the month). 

By Dave Gardner, subbing for Steve Holt, Northwest Skyraiders Secretary/Treasurer 

Steven.E.Holt@comcast.net,  425-757-7542 (Mobile)  425-430-8200 (Home) 


